
Dear Committee Members,

We already have Social Studies in our schools. Paying taxpayer dollars to change curriculum to better suit racist teachings is 
backwards. Please stop looking for ways to indoctrinate our children. 

History is not going to change. People today are far more vigilant about teaching history truthfully and making unfair practices known 
than ever before. The children are already learning about slavery and racism. They are also learning about freedom and the end of 
slavery. 

Please vote no. Thank you.


